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Attention Seniors with a Home Lunch Pass:  If you do not 
have an I.D. with your Home Lunch Pass on it, you can 
now get your I.D. in the A.S.B. Office.  You can also get 
your I.D. taken by Life Touch ALL day on Tuesday, 
September 12th.  As a reminder, you need to turn in your 
Yellow or Blue card when you take your picture.  You will 
have until Friday, September 15th, to get your I.D.  As of 
Monday, September 18th, you will no longer be allowed to 
leave campus at lunch with your Yellow or Blue card.  
Make sure that you get your I.D.! 
 
Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

DON Freshman, Sophomores and Juniors:  If you did not 
take your class picture at registration, you have one more 
chance to get this done.  Tomorrow, Tuesday, September 
12th, are the make-up photos for underclassmen here on 
campus.  You will be released from class by your teachers 
throughout the day.  Please make your way to the Gym to 
photograph when released.  This is for make-up pictures 
ONLY.  If you were already photographed at registration, 
YOU CAN NOT TAKE ANOTHER PICTURE.  Doing so 
may compromise you appearing in the yearbook.  If you 
have not already taken your picture and do not attend this 
make-up session, you will not appear in the yearbook.  This 
is NOT a make-up session for Seniors.  Seniors must make 
an appointment for their pictures in October. 

Clubs & Activities 

Yearbook 

Attention Students Interested in STEM:  Are you interested 
in careers in Engineering, Science or Math?  Then join  
MESA!  MESA competes against other schools on projects 
such as gliders, escape rooms, computer science,  
engineering and more!  Competitions are held at Cal State 
L.A.  If interested, come to an informational meeting  
TODAY after school in Room 303.  All grade levels and 
skills are welcome. 
 
Hey Dons!  If you are interested in joining Link Crew Club, 
stop by Room 604 at Lunch on Tuesday, September 12th, 
for our first meeting of the year.  Bring your lunch and be 
on time! 
 
Attention Students:  Do you have at least a 3.7 GPA, are 
you involved in clubs on campus and have community  
service hours?  Then you are eligible to apply for the  
National Honor Society.  We are currently accepting  
applications for this semester’s sophomores, juniors and 
seniors.  Freshman can apply second semester.  Please stop 
by Room 510, Mrs. Payan’s Room, for a paper application 
or questions. 
 
Did you know your mental health is just as important as 
physical health?  There is no health without mental health.  
Dons:  NAMI Club will be hosting their first official  
meeting Wednesday, September 13th, during Lunch in the 
Gym!  Come support and take part in Sierra Vista’s NAMI 
Club!  We all have mental health, let’s take care of it! 
 
Dear past, present and future Chinese Club members:  We 
are hosting our very first club meeting Wednesday,  
September 13th, during Brunch in Room 302.  We will elect 
new cabinet members for this school year so we can  
proceed with possible club t-shirts, field trips and fun  
culture events.  Can’t wait to meet you all! 

Group A  

has duty this week 


